
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

6th July 2023  

  

 Dear Parent/Carer  

  

Flying Start Summer School 2023  

  

The Flying Start Summer School 2023 will run for 3 days from Tuesday 22nd August 2023 until 

Thursday 24 August 2023.   

  

The summer school is free of charge. Pupils will be provided with a meal, snacks and drinks 

for the Tuesday and Wednesday.  However, for the trip to Flamingo Land on Thursday 24th 

August 2023, pupils will need to be provided with a packed lunch or funds to purchase 

snacks and drinks at the venue. School will not be responsible for any funds the children 

carry on this day.   

  

If you would like your child to attend the Summer School please complete the form via 

ParentMail.  Places are limited, and so we would be grateful to receive returned forms no 

later than Friday 14th July 2023.  Any places remaining after this date will be offered to other 

pupils.    

  

  

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact school.  

  

Many thanks  

  

  

                                                    

  

Mr J R Exley                                                             Mrs G Riley  

Deputy Head Teacher                                           Pupil Welfare Manager  
 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Northern Lights Learning Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk      

Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

CEO: Jo Heaton OBE 


